
                    

 

 
 

13th March, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that on Friday 21 March, we will be raising money for Comic Relief and Red 

Nose Day by hosting a ‘Backwards Day!’ To take part, we invite all children to bring in a £1 donation and 

either wear their clothes backwards for the day or dress in red to show their support for this fantastic 

cause. 

Comic Relief is one of the UK’s most well-known charities, using comedy and entertainment to raise money 

for people in need both here in the UK and across the world. Since its creation in 1985, Comic Relief has 

raised over £1 billion to help tackle important issues such as poverty, mental health, homelessness, and 

gender inequality. Every year, Red Nose Day brings people together for a day of fun and fundraising, all 

leading up to an evening telethon filled with comedy sketches, music, and stories of the incredible impact 

the charity has made. 

By taking part in Backwards Day, our school community can help make a real difference while having lots of 

fun! We encourage everyone to get involved, bring their donations, and show their support by wearing 

their wackiest backwards outfits or something red. 

Thank you for your generosity and support—we can’t wait to see all the fantastic backwards outfits on the 

day! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Eynon & Minet Junior School Council 

 

 


